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Dear Lieutenant Colonel Golonka,

I noticed today that the posters that had been added to the ASTP Reunion 
display over here in the Library have been removed. Before they disappear 
forever, I want to make sure that colored versions of the Yankee Division 
patch and the 328th Infantry Regiment shield are maintained. Those posters 
were the first time I have seen the insignia in color, and I'd like to add 
a glossy, color print of each to our growing ASTP file, if you can come up 
with those.

SGM

I have heard both in writing and in person from several people involved in 
the Reunion. Everyone was very pleased about the reception and kindness 
extended by both the speakers and cadets. That is confirmed by the fact 
that I am still receiving bits and pieces of memorabilia to add to our 
files on that unit, and I've shown most of it to Professor Robert Deasy.

As with all such displays, I have made a list of the items used in the 
exhibit for both record keeping and future historical research purposes.
Professor Deasy mentioned that ROTC is considering some sort of permanent 
display including pieces that will be on view here in the Library until 
approximately Dec. 1, 1998. We can discuss how you want to proceed after we 
disassemble the display on the 1st.

Looking forward to hearing from you in December, I am,

Sincerely,

Jane M. Jackson
Providence College
Director of Archives
Phillips Memorial Library
College Archives and Special Collections
Providence, Rhode Island 02918
jjackson@providence.edu


